

Marymount High School

P.O. Box 31, Highgate, St. Mary, Jamaica, W.I. Tele: 876-992-2274/876-724-3356

Email: marymount.high.smy@moey.gov.jm

MARYMOUNT IS CERTIFIED COVID-19 COMPLIANT

Please be reminded to strictly observe the following:

- There are temperature checks and hand sanitization upon entry
- Masks that cover both nose and mouth must be worn at all times
 - Use wash stations provided strategically on the campus
 - Observe the 3ft physical distancing protocol at all times

January 4, 2022

Dear Parents/ Guardians

Administration wishes for you and your family a very successful 2022. As we evaluate the last term, we thank you for your support, contribution and partnership. You have helped us to achieve the objectives of the institution and this is a testament that together we can achieve great things.

We wish also to thank our dedicated teachers who have worked assiduously, individually and collectively, to ensure that the business of the school and the education of the nation's children continued through curricular and co - curricular activities. We also acknowledge and say thanks to all stakeholders who have provided well needed support during the term.

As we begin the Easter Term, we wish to share with you our plans for the way forward. Marymount High will embrace a blended approach with teaching, learning and assessment. This means that students will be engaged both physically and virtually. Each year group will be accommodated at least two days for the week.

Please take careful note of the days that each year group will be in school and adhere to it. There will be no accommodation for students who are not scheduled to be at school.



The canteen is scheduled to be in operation; however, we still encourage you to provide your child/ward with a packed lunch in order to reduce the need to join lines and be in the relative confines of the cafeteria space.

Through the respective form teachers, you will be asked to upload your child/wards' vaccination certificate to a confidential space. Please do so at the earliest time. The link for this upload can be found here: https://forms.gle/UJJbZYUhyUQtJJeq7

Thank you for your support and dedication in keeping our students engaged and learning throughout the Christmas Term. We look forward to the continued partnership for the Easter Term and the rest of 2022.

En Virtute Et Virtate

Regards,

MARYMOUNT HIGH SCHOOL Renee Lawrence (Mrs) Acting Principal

